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MARCH OUTING  The outing at Jerry 
Costin’s shop was very enjoyable.  The 
weather was beautiful. The conversation was 
lively. Carl Rechsteiner provided a forging 
demonstration, letting Jerry’s grandson try 
his hand at forging a blade. Nola and Jerry 
were gracious hosts.  But don’t despair, if 
you missed this outing, there will be another 
one in May at Rade Hawkins’ shop! Details 
will follow in May’s newsletter.

SAD NEWS  Peggy Ragsdale, wife of the 
club president, Jim Ragsdale, passed away 
unexpectedly at home on March 8. Her 
contagious laughter, caring ways and warm 
hugs will be greatly missed by all of us! 
Please keep Jim and his family in your 
thoughts and prayers in the months to come.

NO KNIVES WILL BE 
PHOTOGRAPHED AT THE APRIL 
MEETING  Instead there will be further 
discussion at the April meeting on how to 
best present the members’ knives to be put 
on the website.

PROGRAM for the month of June is still 
available. If you are a member and have not 
yet presented a program, please consider 
doing so in June. Everyone enjoys these 
short programs, and you don’t need to 
actually present it yourself; you can ask some 
one to do it.

Batson Symposium, April 3-5, Tannehill, 
Alabama.

NEXT MEETING
TUESDAY
APRIL 7


